
                                                   STRATEGIC PROCUREMENT UNIT 
 

    
05 April 2018  

 

NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF CSIR REQUEST FOR 
PROPOSAL (RFP) 

(RFP NO: 818/23/02/2018) 

 
Request for Proposal (RFP) the provision of specialist and advisory 

services on slurry system design and slurry pump operations to 
the CSIR 

 
On 14 February 2018, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) requested 

service providers to submit quotations for the above-mentioned RFP. The RFP closed on 23 

February 2018. 

 

The CSIR appreciate your participation in responding to the Request for Proposal, however, 

regret to inform you that the Request for Proposal has been cancelled due to “changed 

circumstances, there is no longer a need for the goods or services specified in the invitation”, 

as is defined in section 13 (i)(a) of the Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act No. 5 

of 2000. 

 

The CSIR wishes to thank all the bidders that showed interest in this RFP, and to apologise 

for any inconvenience caused as a result of this cancellation.  

 

At the present time no clear timelines are provided as to a possible re-advertisement of this 

RFP. 

 

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za 

mailto:tender@csir.co.za

